
 

 

 

 

 

22 September 2023 

Inquiry into the National Contemporary Art Gallery for Wales  

Thank you for appearing at the Committee’s meeting on Thursday, 14 September 2023, to give evidence for 

our inquiry into the National Contemporary Art Gallery for Wales. During the meeting, you agreed to provide 

the Committee with the following additional information: 

 With reference to phase two of the project, confirmation of what amount of new public 

exhibition space in square meters will be created, in addition to what is currently provided 

by the dispersed network of galleries 

 The website traffic information collated from users accessing the digital art collection 

website, Celf ar a Cyd, since its launch in June 2023. 

We look forward to your response in due course and would be happy to receive any additional information 

you may wish to share of relevance to our inquiry. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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